


THE SIGN BEING DOWN IS EFFECTING OUR 
MARKETING 

• Family Dental practice located in Barrie.

• Been serving the Barrie community since 2005.

• We have seen a drop in the number of new patients since the sign has 

fallen.

• We provide employment opportunities for many local residents  in 

Barrie and we would hate to scale back and to start to lay people off 

due to lack work.



THE HISTORY OF THE BILLBOARD SIGN LOCATED 
AT HURONIA AND MAPLEVIEW ROAD

• Sign was placed initially by a builder then posted for rent 4 

years ago that is when White Cedar Dental took over.

• The sign then fell due to a big wind storm May 2018.

• The sign was not blocking or obstructing any views.

• No one has previously complained about the sign.







•The sign is structurally sound

•The sign will not be within any sight triangles for pedestrians

FOCUS ON SAFETY 


